
Notice of Motion 

Speech Contests in the 2023-2024 cycle 

"THAT THE DISTRICT EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE RECOMMENDS TO 
THE DISTRICT COUNCIL THAT THE SPEECH CONTESTS FOR 2023 
- 24 ARE TO BE CONDUCTED IN A HYBRID FORMAT AT THE AREA, 
DIVISION, AND DISTRICT LEVEL." 

Richard Perkins – Program Quality Director 


